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   `        22nd September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Reception,  
 
 
African Drumming & Dance Workshop – Wednesday 12th October 
 
This half term the children in Reception have been learning about Africa, as part of our studies we have 
arranged for a visit from Joliba Drums, who will hold an African drumming and dance workshop. This will be 
held in school on Wednesday 12th October, please send your child to school in their PE kit on this day.  
 
There will also be an opportunity for you to watch a short presentation by the children at the end of the day, 
please arrive at the school at 2:30pm for a prompt 2:45pm start, should you wish to watch. 
 
There will be a charge of £8.65 per child. Please can you provide your consent and make payment via 
SchoolMoney  by Wednesday 5th October. 
 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma Armitage, Lorna Hunt and Jenny Fitzpatrick 
EYFS Team 
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